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Friday 29th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Hedgerows Provision 

Following feedback from parents, we have reviewed the provision for Hedgerows. We have made some 
revisions in order to offer more flexibility. Please find below confirmation of the different options open to 
parents for their Reception to Year 6 child(ren): 

Hedgerows full session: 3.10pm to 5pm. Cost £8.00 per session. 

Hedgerows until 4.15pm: 3.10pm to 4.15pm. Cost £5.00 per session. 

Hedgerows second session: For children who attend one of our other after school clubs – children 
can attend this session at the end of their first club (at 4.00pm, 4.15pm or 4.30pm dependent on 
the end time of the club) going to Hedgerows afterwards until 5.00pm. Cost £5.00 per session*  

*new session introduced which will commence Monday 2nd October 2023 

Booking is made via ParentPay and booking for same day provision closes at 2pm on each day. ALL 
BOOKINGS ARE NON-REFUNDABLE. There is no contingency for collection later than 5.00pm, any child 
collected after this time will incur an additional £10 surcharge and will be unable to continue to attend 
Hedgerows until this payment is made. Hedgerows has capacity for a maximum of 30 children during a 
session and parents/carers may choose to send their child(ren) to the club on any number of days, subject 
to availability and pre-booking. 

Children participate in activities such as board games, puzzles, colouring and, weather permitting, some 
outdoor games in the Infant playground. Children receive a drink (milk or fruit juice) and a snack.  

Collection is via the external door by Nursery/Woodpecker/Kingfisher classrooms, accessible via the 
Harbury Road entrance, where a doorbell is fitted.  

We ask that if your child has an EHCP and is supported on a 1-1 basis during the school day, you kindly 
alert us in advance to any bookings being made so that we can aim to ensure that your child is appropriately 
supported at Hedgerows. Parents and children are reminded that the school’s Core Values should be 
adhered to at Hedgerows and any child whose behaviour becomes a concern may not be attend future 
sessions. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Louise Wood 
Headteacher 
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